
Canadaguai August, 1790
Sir
You will cause the Troop to be notified by the non commissioned 
officers to meet at Canadaguai on the 8th day of September next at 10 
OClock. I enclose to you a list of those who are still considered as 
belonging to the Troop and who I believe are equipped. If any out of 
them should to your knowledge have withdrawn or are not equipped It 
will be needless to have them notified, and you will return their 
names to me that their places may be filled up by those who will be 
more ready to do duty,
I also send you your commission you will take some opportunity of 
qualifying before Judge Hosmer Judge Hull or Judge Williamson before 
the meeting of the Troop.
I am yours
Thomas Morris
Capt Morris
Letter 1796


